
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
29th January, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
As advised in our communication dated 5th December 2019, Port Hacking High 
School is implementing a values-based student management system from 
2020 and into the future. 
 
This system will recognise our students’ success through the demonstration of 
our Core Values of Tenacity, Respect, Excellence, Empathy, Resilience, Personal 
Responsibility, Understanding and Acceptance, Kindness and Integrity. 
 
To further elaborate and answer any questions parents may have on this new 
student management system, an information night will be held in the school 
auditorium on Wednesday, 5th February, beginning at 6:00pm. 
 
We and other members of the school Wellbeing Team look forward to meeting 
parents/caregivers on that night. 
 
 
  
B Hugo  H Papangelis 
Principal  Head Teacher (Wellbeing) 

 
 


